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PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS, MANSFIELD 
 

St. Philip Neri, Mansfield,  St. Joseph’s, Shirebrook,  St. Patrick’s, Forest Town,  St. Teresa’s, Market Warsop 
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All items for the newsletter to be received by Wednesday noon please 

 

Parish Office: The Priests’ House, 3 Chesterfield Road South, Mansfield, NG19 7AB  

Parish Secretary: Mrs Catherine Whiteley                                email address: OLAS@dioceseofnottingham.uk     

website address: catholicmansfield.uk                                     tel: 01623 623458   

Pastoral Area Team    Canon John Kyne                                    email: john.kyne@dioceseofnottingham.uk        
Fr Liam Carpenter                                                                           email: Liam.carpenter@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Rev John Wynn-Higgins 
Pastoral Assistant:  Sr Susan Richert PBVM                             email:  religious@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
Contact for St Patrick’s - Ken Daly        email: patrickftmass@gmail.com 
St Joseph’s Convent: Langwith Road, Langwith Junction, Mansfield, NG20 9RP, Tel. 01623 845091, 
email: warsoppbvm@yahoo.com,Presentation Sisters          website: https://www.pbvmengland.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Time Service Intentions 
 

Sat 14 June 5.00pm Mass - St Joseph Vicky Komorowski Intentions 
 6.00pm Mass – St Philip Neri Billy Robinson Intentions 

Sun 15 June 
Solemnity |  
The Most Holy Trinity 

9.00am Mass - St Philip Neri Mary Wilson RIP 
 

 9.00am Mass - St Teresa John Birshu RIP 

 11.00am Mass - St Patrick  John McDonagh RIP and deceased 
members of the McDonagh Family 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     11.00am Mass - St Philip Neri Margaret Barker RIP (Birthday) 

 5.00pm Mass - St Philip Neri Lillian RIP  

Mon 16 June 
Feria 

6.00pm Mass – St Philip Neri Jimmy McCann 90th Birthday Intentions 

Tue 17 June 
Feria 

9.00am Liturgy of the Word                 
– St Patrick (In school)                                                     

 

 9.10am Mass                                                 
- St Joseph (In church) 

School Community 

 9.30am Mass                                             
– St Philip Neri (In church) 

School Community 

Wed 18 June 
Feria 

9.15am Mass – St Patrick Sinead Coyne Intentions 

 12.10pm Mass – St Philip Neri Pat Lee Intentions 

  6.30pm 
 
 

7.00pm 

Exposition & Confession               
- St Joseph 
 

Mass - St Joseph  

  
 
Peter and Rose Ferguson RIP 

Thurs 19 June 
Feria 

10.30am 
 
11.00am 

Exposition and Confession 
- St Teresa  
Mass - St Teresa 

 
 
People of the Parish 

Friday 20 June 
Feria 

12.10pm Mass – St Philip Neri Christina West RIP 

Sat 21 June 
Memorial | Saint 
Aloysius Gonzaga 

10.00am Mass – St Philip Neri First Holy Communion 

 12.30pm  Baptism – St Philip Neri Noah Sebastian Mathew 

 5.00pm Mass – St Joseph John ‘Popcorn’ Collins RIP 

 6.00pm Mass – St Philip Neri Anne Shirley Intentions 

TWELFTH WEEK OF ORDINARY TIME 

Sun 22 June 
Solemnity |  
The Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ 

9.00am                                                   Mass - St Philip Neri John Dillon RIP 

 9.00am Mass - St Teresa Sr Susan Richert Intentions 

 11.00am Mass - St Patrick Danny de Largy RIP 

 11.00am Mass - St Philip Neri Clare Grady-Lennon RIP 

 1.00pm Baptism – St Philip Neri Connor Jude O’Shea 

 5.00pm Mass - St Philip Neri Colette Tunney RIP 

CONFESSIONS 
 

St. Joseph   
Wednesday after 

7.00pm Mass 
 

St. Patrick  
Wednesday after 

9.15am Mass 
 

St Philip Neri 
Saturday 

10.30 – 11.30am 
 

St. Teresa 
Thursday 
10.30am 

 
 
 

 

 

CHURCHES 
 

St Philip Neri 
3 Chesterfield Rd 
South, Mansfield,  

NG19 7AB 
 

St Joseph 
Langwith Rd, 
Shirebrook, 
NG20 9RP 

 
 

St Patrick 
Clipstone Rd West, 

Forest Town, 
NG19 0BU 

 

St Teresa 
High Street, 

Market Warsop, 
NG20 0AG 

Rea 
Rea 

Readings  
Trinity Sunday 

Year C 
 

First Reading 
Book of Proverbs 

8:22-31 
  

Psalm Response 
O Lord, our Lord, 

how majestic is your 
name through all 

the earth! 
 

Second Reading 
 Letter of Saint Paul 

to the Romans 
5:1-5 

 

Gospel  
Acclamation:  

Alleluia, alleluia. 
Glory be to the 

Father, and to the 
Son, and to the Holy 
Spirit, the God who 
is and who was and 

who is to come. 
Alleluia. 

 

 

The Gospel 
John 16:12-15 

 

 

Schools’ Word of 
the Week: Trinity 

mailto:OLAS@dioceseofnottingham.uk
mailto:religious@dioceseofnottingham.uk
mailto:patrickftmass@gmail.com
mailto:warsoppbvm@yahoo.com
https://www.pbvmengland.co.uk/


 
Those who have died recently:  especially, Thomas George Gibson whose funeral service will take place at St Joseph’s 
Church on Thursday 3 July at 10.00am.  Please remember Thomas and his family in your prayers.   
  

Holy Father’s Prayer Intentions June 2025: Let us pray that each one of us might find consolation in a personal relationship 
with Jesus, and from his Heart, learn to have compassion on the world. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
   
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

EVERY FRIDAY:  There is prayerful reading and reflection on the Sunday Gospel at the Convent in Shirebrook 7.00pm – 
8.00pm.  Everyone is welcome - just turn up. 

 

DISCIPLESHIP AND MISSIONARY DISCIPLESHIP 
 

CATHOLICS EXPLORING OUR FAITH:  Have you questions about your Faith?  On the second Monday of the month – at 
7.00pm - 8.15pm in St Philip Neri Hall, we explore aspects of our faith and the questions you have.  Each session begins 
with an experience of a different type of prayer (20 minutes).  For the next few months, we will look at the Mass. At 
8.00pm there will be a response to any general questions that have been asked and at 8.10pm time to record any other 
aspects of the faith that people would like to explore. This month’s meeting Monday 9 June has been cancelled and next 
month’s meeting is scheduled for Monday 14 July. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SAFEGUARDING  
St Philip Neri: Danuta Allsop Email: danuta.allsopppsr@dioceseofnottingham.uk and  
Theresa Croll Email:  theresa.crollpsr@dioceseofnottingham.uk    
St Joseph: Kate Gilbert  Email: kate.gilbertPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk      
St Teresa:  Margaret Booth Email: maggie.boothPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
St Patrick: Cath Henson  Email:  catherine.hensonpsr@dioceseofnottingham.uk     

 

HOSPITAL PATIENTS: If you know anyone in hospital who would like a visit, please contact the Parish Priest on tel: 01623 
623458.  
 

 

 

 

CORE GROUP MEETINGS – these are open to anyone wishing to come – if they are via Zoom – the office will give you the 
link.   
St Joseph, Shirebrook, Monday 16 June at 7.00pm via Zoom. 
St Patrick, Forest Town, Changed from 9 July to Wednesday 2 July at 7.15pm in the hall. 
St Philip Neri, Mansfield, Tuesday 2 September at 7.00pm in the hall. 
St Teresa, Market Warsop, To be advised. 
 
 

 

SOCIAL EVENTS:  If anyone is organising social events in the parishes, please check with the parish office before confirming 
the date so that we don’t have clashes of dates in the diary. 
 
 

 

MASS STIPEND FOR CELEBRATION OF MASS:  If you would like us to arrange the offering of Holy Mass for your intention at 
St Joseph’s, St Patrick’s, St Philip Neri and St Teresa’s, please complete the Mass stipend envelope at the back of church or 
contact the office. 

Next Mass in BOLSOVER:  At St Mary and St Laurence Mass will be celebrated on Friday 4 July at 2.00pm. 
 

 

 

SACRAMENTS – CATECHESIS 
 

RCIA FOR THOSE WANTING TO BECOME CATHOLIC – Dates to be advised. 
 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION – By appointment with the Parish Priest. 
 

BAPTISM PREPARATION – By appointment with Mrs Ann Marie Pearson (via Parish Office). 
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION PREPARATION IN OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS PARISH FOR CHILDREN YEAR 3 AND ABOVE NOT 
ATTENDING CATHOLIC SCHOOLS:  To be advised later in the year. 
 

SCHOOL NEWS – Parishioners are warmly invited to attend our weekly school Masses. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY – In all Churches. SPN during the 11.00am Mass only. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SCHOOL NEWS - Parishioners are warmly invited to attend our weekly school Masses. 
 
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY – in all Churches, SPN during the 11.00am Mass only. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
SCHOOLS  
All Saints Voluntary Academy (Secondary) Headteacher:                 Mr C. Cuomo  Tel. 01623 474700  
Broomhill Lane, Mansfield, NG19 6BW     
St Joseph’s Voluntary Academy (Primary) Headteacher:                 Mrs D. Seaman  Tel. 01623 742609  
Langwith Road, Shirebrook, NG20 9RP      
St Patrick’s Voluntary Academy (Primary) Headteacher:                  Mrs J. Smedley  Tel. 01623 478090  
Ling Forest Road, Forest Town, NG18 3NJ  
St Philip Neri with St. Bede Voluntary Academy (Primary)  
Rosemary Street, Mansfield, NG18 6AA   Headteacher:    Mr D. Steele       Tel. 01623 489010 

mailto:kate.gilbertPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk


 
 
 

 
FINANCE:  WEEKLY GIVING:   
  

 

SECOND COLLECTION:   15 June – Day For Life    29 June – Peter’s Pence 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL FOR DIGITAL/ONLINE GIVING TO OUR PARISH 
April 1st signals a year since the Dona [electronic giving] system was introduced ….well done and many thanks once 
again for your generous use over the last few months of either the electronic donation machine at St Phillip Neri or 
the QR code to contribute to the parish.  Thank you for embracing this new way of giving and you will have seen, it is 
not complicated……. and not just for the ‘younger’ ones!   Thank you also for taking the time to gift aid many of these 
donations. 
 

To reiterate, this giving works alongside our current methods of collections – there is no need to 
change the way you currently give.  The QR code [‘mydona.com’] is here….      
           

Thank you for your donations, in whatever form, to our wonderful parish.  The Finance 
Committee.                                  
 
 

IF YOU ARE A GIFT AID DECLARATION HOLDER:  Please advise your parish office, or the Diocesan Gift Aid 
Department (parish.giftaid@dioceseofnottingham.uk) of any change in your circumstances, such as name change / 
address change / no longer a taxpayer.  If your spouse has died and the GA Declaration was in his/her name, and 
you wish to continue to contribute because you are a taxpayer, then a new GA Declaration Form will need to be 
completed. Please also advise of the date of your spouse’s death.  Your continued support of both parish and 
Diocese is always very much appreciated – thank you!  If you do not gift aid your contributions, and you are a 
taxpayer, and wish to do so, please speak with your parish priest, or contact the parish office for a Gift Aid 
Declaration Form. 
 

ST JOSEPH’S WEEKLY DRAW:  Saturday 7 June National Lottery Bonus ball number was 56.  We have a winner who 
receives £20.   ST JOSEPH’S CAKE BAKE SALE:  The cake bake raised £45.00, thank you.  The next cake bake will be on 
Saturday 4 July. 
 
 

 

ST PHILIP NERI SUMMER FAYRE IS ON SATURDAY 19 JULY FROM 11.00AM TO 3.00PM:  Would you please donate 
bottles for the bottle stall, bric-a-brac, books, CDs, plants and gardening items, toys old and new, tombola prizes, 
preserves, pickles, groceries (tinned and packet food) fresh produce, good handbags, jewellery, unused gift items, 
cakes and buns, cosmetics, food hamper prizes, and money towards costs. Refreshments: - donations of money for 
ham, cheese, eggs, cobs, buns, tea, coffee, sugar, milk, butter, scones, cream, strawberries, jam, lettuce and 
tomatoes. Any offers of help to set up and clear away please contact Mary Smith on 01623 632910 or 07599 937327. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

PILGRIMAGE IN ST PHILIP NERI’S CHURCH:  Our Church has been designated a Jubilee Church in the Diocese of 
Nottingham.  You are invited to go on pilgrimage in our Church. Pick up a booklet from the back and follow the reflections 
as you journey around the Church, pausing at points to reflect and PRAY.  There are stands to help you do this. 
 

ST TERESA'S COMMUNITY CAFÉ: The Café is next open on Saturday 5 July 11.30am – 1.00pm.  Offering a 'Warm Space' 
and 'Hot Lunch'.  Although this is our Outreach initiative to help the most vulnerable and lonely in our local community, 
everyone is most welcome.   
 

 

 

FLOWER FESTIVAL – ALL THINGS BRIGHT AND BEAUTIFUL:  Dates:  Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 15, 16, and 17 October 
2025 from 1.00pm to 3.00pm.  Please contact Francesca Holmes for more details if required on 01623 558153 or email: 
francesca8holmes@gmail.com 
 
 

THE SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY:  The next meeting is on Friday 27 June at 12.45pm at St Philip Neri Sacristy.  If you 
are interesting in joining the SVP, please come along. 
 
THE HEALTH TEAM WHO SUPPORT THE NOTTINGHAM DIOCESAN LOURDES PILGRIMAGE: Is in need of some additional 
experienced team members for this year’s pilgrimage.  If you, or someone you know, is a currently Registered Nurse or 
trained and experienced Care Worker, who may be interested and can commit to being available for this year’s Jubilee 
Pilgrimage between Monday 14th and Friday 18th July, as well as for a couple of training days on Sunday 15th and Saturday 
28th June, please contact Deacon David Knight (david@sthughslincoln.org.uk) for more details. 
 
 

Date Community Standing 
Orders 

Envelope Loose Total 2nd Collection 
 

8 June St Joseph £103.85 £  18.00 £     37.29 £   159.14  

8 June St Patrick £151.00 £260.00 £   121.47 £   532.47  

8 June St Philip Neri £492.65 £159.60 £1,372.67 £1,994.92  

8 June St Teresa £  75.00 £     5.00 £    105.63 £    185.63  

8 June Digital Giving -   £    102.00  

mailto:francesca8holmes@gmail.com
mailto:david@sthughslincoln.org.uk


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JUBILEE OF PILGRIMAGES – the Pilgrimage of Life 
 

The word Pilgrimage comes from the Latin "across the fields," or “border 

crossing”: This Jubilee Year of Hope calls for us to set out on a journey and 

to cross boundaries – within 

ourselves, reach out to others. On Pilgrimage I should be aware of others; 

be joyful; Share laughter and smile; Tell my story; Listen to others; At times, 

be still; Pray; Encourage others. 

We walk with God is a family occasion if taken in the company of God's children. If we lag behind, 

there are those who will turn and offer words of encouragement, hold out a hand and offer 

assistance over stiles and other obstacles, share refreshment, help us from our knees when we 

stumble. Pilgrimage is a joyful experience, as along the path others join us, attracted by the 

company of God's children, singing the same songs of praise that angels sing, following a path 

worn down by tears and joy, and sacrifice.  Our walk with God is never a lonely walk, for he walks 

with us, on a track that leads to a glorious destination. 
 

We remember and pray for those on Pilgrimage to Walsingham – the Shrine of Our Lady. I can go with them 

in Spirit. 

You can also pick up a leaflet from the back of St. Philip Neri Church and “go on pilgrimage” around the 

Church. 
 

 

FOOD BANK:   Thank you very much for your continued support.  Please leave your donations in the back of each church.   
 

LADIES RECOLLECTION: On Tuesday 24 June 3.00pm - 5.00pm at St Philip Neri Church. All are welcome. 
 

BISHOP PATRICK INVITES PARISHIONERS: To join the Nottingham Diocesan Jubilee Lourdes Pilgrimage taking place 
between Monday 14th and Friday 18th July.  The Pilgrimage includes a full liturgical programme, with Mass each day; 
return direct flights from East Midlands Airport to Lourdes; full board for four nights in a three- or four- star hotel; 
assistance (for those who need it) from the Diocesan Hospitalité and Health Team.  Prices start from £899, and more 
details are at: www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/lourdes 
 
 

 

 

ARE YOU HEADING TO UNIVERSITY THIS AUTUMN?  Look for your university Catholic Chaplaincy on line at 
www.catholicsatuniversity.org.uk.  You can contact the chaplain, find a home from home in the Chaplaincy and make 
friends with other Catholic students. The Catholic Student Network www.catholicstudentnetwork.co.uk/ can also offer 
support while you are at university. 
 

TAKE PART IN THE JUBILEE 2025 YOUTH WEEK IN ROME AND ASSISI:  With the Kenelm Youth Trust, led by Bishop 
Timothy Menezes between Thursday 31 July and Wednesday 6 August.  For more information visit: 
www.allsaintstravel.co.uk/RM0973/ 
 

HISTORIC PADLEY CHAPEL NEAR GRINDLEFORD: Is a Designated Pilgrim Place for the 2025 Jubilee Year, and more 
people are needed to help with the Chapel opening on Sunday afternoons and the occasional weekday during the 
Jubilee Year of Hope.  Volunteers will be part of a team of two – four people with full guidance and support given.  For 
more information email friendsofpadley@hallam-diocese.com or telephone Sheila: 07855 039711. 
 
 

 

JOIN BISHOP PATRICK AND FAMILIES FROM ACROSS OUR DIOCESE FOR OUR JUBILEE OF FAMILIES ON SATURDAY 21 
JUNE:  The celebrations will begin at Our Lady of Lourdes, Derby, DE3 9GE, at 12 noon with the celebration of Mass, 
followed by a Blessed Sacrament procession, a jubilee family blessing, Hog Roast (alternatives available for vegetarians 
and vegans) and activities and games for children organised by NDCYS.  Tickets are free but need to be booked in advance: 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/familyjubilee 
 

 

A JUBILEE OF HOPE PILGRIMAGE:  Will be held at Mount Saint Bernard Abbey on Sunday 31st August, starting with Mass at 
2pm, together with a family picnic, Marian Procession, and Adoration.  For more details, email jnoakes@englishmartyrs.org 
 
 
 
 

http://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/lourdes
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CELEBRATE THE JUBILEE AT WEBELIEVE:  A festival of Catholic Life gathering the Church to share the hope that we have in 
Christ.  From Friday 25th – Monday 28th July, join us for four days of music, keynotes, conversation and worship at Saint 
Mary’s College, Oscott, Birmingham.  Featuring Dr Gianna Emanuela Molla (daughter of Saint Gianna Molla), Father Paul 
Murray, Monsignor Michael Nazir-Ali, AnMari, Father Toby Lees OP and many more.  Early Bird Tickets are available now 
at www.webelievefestival.com  
 

 
 

 

 

LOURDES 2025 - We currently have about seven young people, from the parish and school, who have showed a 
commitment to serving the Diocese as volunteers for the 2025 Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes.  We will, once again, be 
looking for your support and are seeking sponsorship for these excellent volunteers.  If you or your business or someone 
you know is/are able to sponsor the young people, please contact Clare and Luke via c.lund@ololcatholicmat.co.uk).  The 
young people will be running stalls and fundraising events over the coming months, so watch this space!  As ever, we are 
so very grateful for all your do as a parish to support the young people, both financially and through your prayers and 
encouragement.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

THE ASCENT IS COMING TO THE NOTTINGHAM DIOCESE:  TheASCENT is a three-year discipleship process for Catholic 
young people in years 10-12 who want to embrace their faith in Jesus Christ at a whole new level and learn how to share it 
with others.  At their heart they seek to disciple the few for the sake of the many so that the Gospel may reach the ends of 
the earth.  Bookings are open now, visit www.theascentuk.co.uk/ 
 
 

UNVEILED FACES: Healing and Transformation with the Saints; a Weekend Retreat between Friday 27th and Sunday 29th 
June led by Father Emmanuel Mansford, CFR at the Christian Heritage Centre, contemplating the healing and 
transformational work of grace in the ordinary and imperfect lives of the saints.  In the light of their example, the retreat 
will offer an opportunity to reflect on and to seek healing for the wounds in our own lives.  To book, visit: 
https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/unveiled-faces/  
 

WHAT IS GOD? PHILOSOPHICAL:  Christian and Islamic Approaches, at the Christian Heritage Centre, between Friday 22nd 
and Monday 25th August.  This annual course in partnership with CEPHAS will look at the nature and knowledge of God 
from a pre-religious, philosophical understanding, before comparing the Islamic concept of God with the Christian, leaning 
on Saint Thomas Aquinas’ elaboration of the Trinity and the Incarnation.  For more information and to book: 
https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/what-is-god/ 
 

 

THE NDCYS is also organising a Lourdes Reunion on Saturday 26 July at Saint Mary’s Church, Derby DE1 3AU.  Young people 
are invited from 1pm, with Mass at 3pm, followed by refreshments for all pilgrims.  For more information and to register 
visit ndcys.com/events-and-opportunities. 
 

THE WORLD UNION OF CATHOLIC TEACHERS:  Is committed to supporting Catholic educators worldwide, including those 
working in Catholic and non-denominational schools and universities.  In preparation for the Jubilee Year 2025, this 
international survey aims to deepen an understanding of the identity of Catholic teachers.  All Catholic teachers are 
invited to complete the questionnaire, before 4 July, at the following address: 
https://uofg.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_7TyF0wIxiV7zJ6m 
 

MISSION LAB: ‘INTERTWINING VOCATIONS’:  ON MONDAY 16 JUNE AT 7.00PM:   The next diocesan Mission Lab explores 
how our parishes can become communities where we discover our gifts and vocations and help others flourish in theirs, 
with an introduction to the Called & Gifted programme. Visit bit.ly/missionlab2025 to register for the series. 
 

JUBILEE NOW:  A FESTIVAL OF ECONOMIC JUSTICE ON WEDNESDAY 18 JUNE AT 6.30PM:  You are invited to a landmark 
Jubilee Year event from Caritas Diocese of Nottingham with numerous partner organisations, marking 10 years since 
publication of Laudato Si.  The keynote talk by Professor Luigino Bruni, of the Economy of Francesco Foundation, 
economist, historian and Scripture scholar, with contributions from CAFOD, Santa Marta Group, Christians against Poverty 
and others.  Details are at bit.ly/jubileenow180625 and register at bit.ly/jubileenow2025 
 

 

BE FILLED WITH THE HOLY SPIRIT:  A day conference led by The Cor et Lumen Christi community aimed at young adults 
but open to all on Saturday 5 July in Leicester from 9am to 9pm.  The day will include praise and worship, Holy Mass 
celebrated by Bishop Patrick, and times of prayer, reflection, and ministry with a miracle healing service.  See the website 
for more details www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/befilled 
 
 

THE PILGRIMAGE OF HOPE:  Is a national walking pilgrimage for England and Wales with four Ways converging at 
the Saint Barnabas Cathedral, Nottingham, on Saturday 13 September; it is an initiative of the Hearts in Search of 
God project.  The Ways start at the Catholic cathedrals in Cardiff, Leeds, Norwich and Westminster and will bless our 
nations with a Sign of the Cross.  A small group of perpetual pilgrims will walk the full distance of each Way, with up 
to 20 day pilgrims joining for day stages.  To register to join for a day stage, visit: www.pilgrimways.org.uk/become-
a-pilgrim-for-a-day 
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NOTTINGHAM CATHEDRAL IS LOOKING FOR A CONSERVATION ACCREDITED ARCHITECT:   as Lead Architect and 
Contract Administrator for its National Lottery Heritage Fund supported Restoring Pugin Project.  The Main 
Contractor is Cliveden Conservation, and the architect who led the development phase has had to withdraw from 
the project.  The work starts on site at the end of July and completes in November 2026.  Download the full Brief and 
the Conservator’s report available on the Cathedral website: www.nottinghamcathedral.org.uk  The deadline for 
applications is 1pm on Wednesday 25 June. 
 

NOTTINGHAM CATHEDRAL IS LOOKING FOR A FREELANCE CONSULTANT TO LEAD THE ENGAGEMENT AND 
OUTREACH PROGRAMME:  For its major National Lottery Heritage Fund supported Restoring Pugin Project.  The 
project lasts from now until March 2027.  The consultant should have a successful track record of engaging diverse 
audiences and building partnerships within a heritage context to deliver an ambitious activity plan; the postholder 
will be supported by a professional team, and will manage paid freelancers and volunteers.  The job description and 
activity plan are on the Cathedral website: www.nottinghamcathedral.org.uk 
 

MARRIAGE CARE IS LOOKING FOR A COUNSELLING TRAINING ADMINISTRATOR WHO WILL PLAY A KEY PART IN THE 
DELIVERY AND DEVELOPMENT OF TRAINING FOR VOLUNTEER COUNSELLORS AND TRAINERS:  This is a permanent, 
part-time (28 hrs/week) role that requires regular weekend and evening work as well as national travel.  Staff members 
work with a friendly, enthusiastic and supportive team, enjoy flexible working, and 28 days annual leave (pro rata).  If 
this is of interest to you, or someone you know, visit www.marriagecare.org.uk or email Michelle Hayes at 
michelle@marriagecare.org.uk  The closing date is Monday 23 June. 
  
THE CELEBRATE FESTIVAL – WITNESSES TO HOPE: Is being held this summer at Worth School, in the beautiful West Sussex 
countryside.  It’s going to be a fun, family and faith-filled event with a Festival Big Top!  There will be eight children’s and 
youth groups for all ages from babies in the creche to the Joel’s Bar youth (16-22 years).  Held between Saturday 16th and 
Wednesday 20th August, amazing speakers will include Father Roberto Pasolini, the Papal Preacher!; Father Columba Jordan 
CFR; Rachel Turner; and more.  For details and booking, visit: www.celebratetrust.org/festival 

JESUS YOUTH UK:  Is organising a weekend retreat designed especially for young married couples in the first seven years of 
their marriage.  Amor Familia offers an opportunity to grow together in faith, love, and community.  It will be held at The 
Briars, Crich, between Friday 24th and Sunday 26th October, with nursery services will be available for children over 2 years 
of age (under 2s can stay with their parents).  More details are at: https://forms.jesusyouth.co.uk/r/mO9y9g 
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